December 6, 1977

Jane Strudwick

Chairperson

University Labour Committee
Employee Relations Department
C AMPUS

Dear Ms. Strudwick:

Further to conversations the Grievance Committee has had with the
University Labour Committee, please find enclosed herewith our revised
suggestion as to the contents of a letter Employee Relations is proposing
to send to all women returning from Maternity Leave.

We await your further comments.
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